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Dear Wild Wings Property Owner, 

 

This letter is to ask for your cooperation related to draining your swimming pool/spa.  It has come to our 

attention that there are swimming pools/spas being drained and discharged into the sewer system which 

negatively impacts the daily operation of the community’s waste water treatment plant due to the 

volume of water and related chemicals.  Should you be draining your swimming pool or spa into the 

sewer system, please discontinue this practice immediately.  

 

There is an appropriate method you may use to drain your swimming pool/spa.  Per the County 

Stormwater Ordinance, approved August 24, 2006 under Sec. 10-9.202 "Exceptions to Prohibited 

Discharges", de-chlorinated swimming pool discharges are allowed to flow into Wild Wings storm drain 

system.  This means that swimming pools should not be chlorinated for several days prior to discharge 

into the storm drain system.  Should you have additional questions regarding storm drain procedures, 

please contact your Homeowner’s Association.  

 

Your Wild Wings operations and maintenance team appreciates your attention to this matter and your 

assistance in being part of the remedy to this issue.  Should you have any questions concerning this 

direction, please contact us at YoloCSA@yolocounty.org or (530) 666-8153.  

 

 

Best regards 

 

Yolo County Service Areas Administrative Support Team 
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